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Tēnā koutou,

Testimonial for Kiwi Community Assistance

It is with great appreciation that we write this testimonial for Kiwi Community Assistance 
(KCA), acknowledging the immense and invaluable support they have provided to our 
whānau over the years.

KCA has been a steadfast partner in our efforts to uplift and support those in our 
community who are most in need. Their commitment to providing weekly kai parcels 
throughout the whole year has made a significant difference to whānau who are struggling, 
helping them access wholesome and nutritious food that they would otherwise go without. 
This consistent support has been a lifeline for many whānau we work with, and for that, we 
are deeply grateful.

In addition to their food assistance, KCA has broadened its reach by providing essential 
school supplies, shoes for our tamariki, and Christmas gifts for whānau. This generosity has 
brought immense happiness and relief to whānau during challenging times, ensuring that 
our tamariki have what they need for school and the festive season.

KCA has always conducted themselves with the highest level of professionalism, and it is 
evident that the welfare of the community is at the very heart of everything they do. We are 
incredibly proud to partner with Kiwi Community Assistance and look forward to continuing 
our relationship as we work together to serve and support our community.

Ngā mihi,

Liz Kelly
Kaiwhakahaere Matua / CEO
Porirua Whānau Centre


